
We have an Air BNB in Logan Ohio. It was my grandmother's house. We used it as a long-term 

rental for years. As you know renters aren't always kind to a property. Some of the damages that 

occurred broke my heart. Short term rental has allowed us to keep her house in the family with 

better control of what happens to the house. 

 

In addition we are able to contribute the local economy by attracting visitors from Austin, Texas 

and New York to the area. In addition in uncertain financial times it's not a responsible decision 

to decrease alternative means for individuals to generate income. Thank you for your time. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Kellie Hoffman 


